Emma Barnet

From: Alicia Anderson >

Sent: Thursday, 26 October 2023 4:50 PM

To: Emma Barnet

Subject: Moss Vale Plastics Recycling Facility Amended Application (SSD-9409987)

PLEASE NOTE: | have no objection to the publication of my name but do not consent to the publication of my
address.

The following submission contains my firm objection, to the SSD-9409987 Moss Vale Plastics Recycling
Facility.

| have not made any reportable political donations within the last two years and accept the Department’s disclaimer
and declaration.

Alicia Anderson
Moss Vale

Ms Emma Barnet

Infrastructure and Industry Assessments

NSW Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

Sydney, NSW 2001

Dear Ms Barnet,

| would like to register my strong opposition and concerns regarding the Plasrefine plastic waste facility, proposed
for Moss Vale, for some of the following reasons (but not limited to):

The local Wingecarribee area does not have any local fire brigades with specialist HAZMAT
equipment to cope with any potential fires from this facility and the fall out of associated carcinogens.
Fires in plastic facilities are so dangerous to the environment and air quality will be severely affected.

The impact to the greater Southern Highlands area will be substantial particularly with the prevailing West and
Sth West winds which will cover the towns in plastic dust, chemicals and fumes.

The traffic impact will be substantial in an area that is already not able to cope with the amount of traffic in the
area. The truck numbers per day are not transparent, there is no inclusion of the removal of tonnes of toxic
sludge on the local roads and to where it will be taken.

The potential for irreversible damage to the Sydney Drinking Water Catchment is enormous - where is the duty
of care to protect the catchment for all the residents who rely on the water? Where is the detail on the process
water outputs?

The removal of critically endangered trees is not accepted - all trees are important and critically endangered
trees are even more important!



And the Principal Technical Director of Plasrefine Pty Ltd Mr Lyu - has absolutely no experience in plastics and
has a share director-ship with a known polluter! This is an absolute recipe for disaster.

Kind Regards
Alicia Anderson



